From: Joel Thorsheim

To: Behnam Ghaffari
Date: May 08, 2013

Subject: FCC File No. 0214-EX-PL-2013

Message:

The maximum UAV flight level will be 7,000 feet or 2134 meters above ground.
Please let us know if there are any other questions.

Thanks

Joe Thorsheim

joel.d.thorsheim@boeing.com
306-544-6066



